MINUTES OF AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF LEWANNICK PARISH COUNCIL. THE MEETING WAS HELD AT POLYPHANT VILLAGE HALL ON WEDNESDAY 10 AUGUST 2016. THE MEETING WAS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND THE PRESS.

ATTENDANCE

Chairperson

Barbara Sleep

Vice Chairperson

Paul Atkinson

Councillors

Sue Driscoll and Roger Finnimore

There were two members of the public present.

- (1) Safety Information was announced by the Chairperson B S.
- (2) Public Forum two members of the public commented on the application PA16/06291.
- (3) Apologies were received from Sue Gallant, Susan Curley and Clare Tyler
- (4) Planning application PA16/06291 Mr Byam Newbury: raise the finished floor level of the dwelling previously approved under planning application no. PA16/00704. Part retrospective. It was moved by PA 2nd by SD and all were in agreement that the application is supported. There being no further business the Chair declared the meeting closed.